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As an educator and coach in the Ontario School District and an Ontario Resident, I 
fully support the funds of this bill going to the Ontario Recreation District for a 
community Recreation Center. Providing safe, and memorable opportunities for our
youth is a vision of so many in our community. Having a rec center for our youth is 
something to be desired and cherished, and would bring so much excitement to a 
community that faces many challenges. The Ontario Recreation District is the perfect
recipient of these funds. 


